
 

 
May 13, 2016 

 
 

IN OUR CONGREGATION: 
 
Lesotho is in the midst of famine and our Sisters have asked for our help. If you wish to make a 
contribution to the Lesotho Hunger Fund please make out cheques to Sisters of the Holy Names and 
send your cheque to:  

 Marc Beaudry, Director of Finance  
 80, rue St-Charles Est  
 Longueuil, QC, J4H1A9, CANADA  

Please indicate that the cheque is for Lesotho Hunger Fund. Note: the tax receipts are issued in 
January. 
 
REMINDER: 
 
Saturday, May 28th at 2 PM at the St. Boniface Cathedral Hall.  We celebrate Sr. Carmen Catellier’s 
50th Jubilee!  Come and join us in this joyous celebration.  Please RSVP Joane at: (204) 475-7673 or by 
email at snjmmb@mymts.net.  
 
Friday, June 3rd from 2 PM  to 3:30 PM … It’s a Strawberry Ice-Cream Social at Despins, on the 5th floor 
for all of our Sisters and a time to say Thank You to Mary Gorman and Marie Bouchard for their 
commitment to us and our cottages…We hope you can join us! 
 
COMING UP IN NEAR FUTURE: 
 
May 27-30, 2016: Returning to Spirit Workshops for Non-Aboriginals…. We encourage you to participate.   
Location: #3 - 4820 Portage Ave., Headingley, MB. 
 
FOR YOUR PRINTER:  
 
Do you own an HP Deskjet, Officejet or Photosmart printer and are in need of the following black and/or 
color ink cartridges: HP 74+75, HP 951XL Cyan, Yellow or Magenta? If yes, please call Joane at the 
Provincial Administration office: (204) 475-7673. We have several ink cartridges that need a home and 
we’d like to see them put to good use as they cannot be returned and are not compatible to the printers we 
have onsite. Joane will verify your model number to confirm if this ink can be used on your printer. 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
 
The Sisters attending the Seventeenth SNJM Pilgrimage of the Heart Retreat on Sunday, June 5, to 
Monday, June 13, 2016 at Villa Maria del Mar, Santa Cruz, California. Let’s connect in prayer with these 
SNJM pilgrims! 
 
For the sick and those who are in need: 

• Our Sisters in Lesotho and the people of Lesotho during this famine.  
• Rolly Tougas, nephew of Sr. Corinne Chartier, awaiting a kidney transplant. 
• Jackie Barrette, who is in need of prayers and has confidence in ours, both Sisters and Associates 

 
For those who have died and those who mourn their loss: 

• Gisèle Maître, Sr. Corinne Chartier’s cousin, who died after a long struggle with Parkinson. 
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